
IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION  
TENDER FOR ONLINE EXAMINATION (COMPUTER BASED TEST) FOR 

VARIOUS PG PROGRAMMES AT IIPS, MUMBAI 

 

All the prospective bidders who intend to participate for the Pre-Bid Meet are requested to 

send their queries in writing at the following email id's from 30th Nov.'21 to 1st December, 

2021.  Replies to this queries will be notified on the institute website on or before 3rd 

December, 2021. Request to mention subject as "QUERY FOR TENDER FOR ONLINE 

EXAMINATION - IIPS" 

 

Email : manjirirane@iipsindia.ac.in 

copy to : alagarajan@iipsindia.ac.in and asstreg.acad@iipsindia.ac.in 
 

mailto:manjirirane@iipsindia.ac.in
mailto:alagarajan@iipsindia.ac.in

